

What needs to be done.

Polo decks to be chased- Laura to chase at Christmas

- Google form for damaged kit with QR- Stuart
- Make spreadsheet- Sarah to send- Nick to update
- Advertise team for Yorkshire- Nick
- Nick to have a meeting with Mark about inter-uni polo. Issue with when it is.
- Pool sessions- Joe to book. Normal. Start on first Thursday.
- WW trips
- Refreshers- 3rd-5th Feb. Aim to book in Drivers and leaders before 8th December
- Reach out to alumni
- Sheffield uni?
- Southampton?
- Edinburgh?
- Liverpool?
- 17th-23rd March provisional Scotland
- 3rd-5th- March NSR
- Potential peer paddle/river leader trip to scout.
- Wednesday- Joe- Need to have more of a handle on this. Need to make sure there is a leader for each session. Includes fitness. Otherwise leaders are forced to come to a session they don't want to.
- Keep an eye on Wednesday unsigns- Maybe strike system
- Put out a message letting people know they need to message a leader on the session if they unsign- Nick
- Screenshot for Monday/Thursday-

- Charlotte- Sunday 7pm
- Nick- Wednesday- At spoons/ at 7
- Rash vests- Joshy
- Other stash

Josh send car dates to Suzzanne.

Present.

Nick

Charlotte

Stewart

Laura

Sarah

Polly

Izzy

Josh

Apologies

Joe

Agenda

Finance overview -Including pool sessions losing money on occasion

Sarah

We have money

But we have lost money on the last three Monday session. – but have made money overall

But the consensus was to charge to same next term.

Kit order -Update. Should have kit after Christmas.

-Polo decks need to be chased

Nick-

Doing a kit order, paddles.....

also is offering people 15% off if they order with us.

Sarah wants two invoices one for the club, one for the personal stuff,

Laura will chase the polo decks up.

Boat house repair -Some boats need repair - Often minor but not getting done.

-Fin Brown interested in helping Nick-

We need to have an idea of what needs repairing

Sarah has the inventory and will sent that out.

Stewart has done a broken boat form, if someone can do a QR code that would be good.

Yorkshire polo league -Advertise and get a team together

-And getting money- Nick has emailed for them to send

Money Nick- Should be quick

He has asked them to put the money in out account rather than keeping it as credit.

Inter- Uni tournament -Nick talking to Ledger. Wants to get men and women team together.

-Driver issues. Especially as he suggests it will be on a Wednesday

People wanted to do another day.

Nick needs to reply to mark about polo

The issue that it is on a Wednesday spoons, and social Wednesday is a problem

Nick- Update Pool sessions -Need to be booked for next Term

-May be a pool draining issue

Stick to the same days, bit of polo on Monday.

Book the term

Start on the first Thursday

Fleeces -How are they coming along Josh

Not very well, but they are coming but probably after Christmas.

WW trips -Provisional dates for the diary Charlotte

Refreshers 3-5 feb

Book drivers and leaders by the end of term

Charlotte: Do we know the rivers in the lakes enough to run it as a freshers trip?

Laura suggested reaching out to other unis

Nick suggested a leader trip to the lakes.

Martin is down for it Sarah says.

Scotland 17<sup>th</sup> evening -23- March

NSR ?

Sarah and Stuart want to go. 3-5<sup>th</sup> of March

### General website stuff Stuart

He has not got much from George.

He might just crack on.

Sarah suggested that it is not touched until we have a backup.

Stuart want's to get the email for signups sorted out. Nick said the email sign up was annoying

### Normal sessions -For Wednesday we need to make sure we have enough leaders coming

We have too many people for the amount of leaders.

Nick – we need to sort out the leader problem

Nick suggested a strike system that if people unsign or don't turn up to Wednesday

Laura, Charlotte and Sarah think that is hard to

For pool sessions.

Josh suggested taking a screen shot the day before.

Charlotte will do Monday, Nick will to Thursday.

Izzy suggested that if anyone remembers to do it just do it.

### Meeting with TD -Nick has a meeting with TD. Anything people want to bring up

### Anything else

Nick asked Welfare

Bobble hats

Sarah suggested just buy them anyway and then selling them, but Nick said no, because we might not sell them all.

The was surprise about the amount of biscuits that had been bought and eaten.

Laura is going to do an update about the winter ball. But is not getting much information form the organisers

Laura is thinking of doing a Kaley, but doesn't know if it should be just canoe, Nick says it should be more.

Stewart says about the boat for the ball

For the WWSR We can't stay at Laura's this time. So we need to sort something else out.